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P. Lonergan 10/15/09 Minutes 

All Hazard All Discipline Minutes 

October 15, 2009 

7:30 am Gallatin County EOC (219 E. Tamarack) 
 

 

Present • Patrick Lonergan, Bryan Connelley, Bill McQiuren, Jim Arens, Ross 

Johnson, Randall Lynch, Jason Jarrett, John Alston, Norm Eggert, Sylvan 

Young, Raleigh Haydon, Betty Kalakay, Mark Johnson, Bruce 

Cunningham 

Minutes Approval • September 17, 2009 

Emergency 

Management 

• Patrick let everyone know that the county received the award letter 

from the state for planning money.  The award was for $36,922.77 to be 

utilized towards Emergency Operations Plan updates.  The group 

discussed briefly some areas that the money can be used towards.  

Patrick stated that he would come back to AHAD with the contractor 

solicitation to help define the scope of the project. 

• Patrick let the group know that due to the Grizzly Bear re-introduction 

to the threatened species list, the Special Use Permit has been delayed.  

As such, the system will not be installed until next summer.  Patrick 

then showed photos of some of the components and the final system 

design. 

• Patrick let the group know that the state is in the process of revising the 

State Strategic Plan.  This is the plan that determines the spending 

priorities for homeland security funding.  The survey will be available 

within the next month.  They only want 1 survey from each county.  

When that is available, Patrick will fill out the basic portions, then send 

the draft around to the different disciplines for feedback. 

Citizen Corps •  

Unified Health 

Command  

• Betty advised that the county is seeing influenza.  While this is not being 

tested in patients, it is assumed to be influenza.  Last week they had 60 

cases, this week 400 cases.  Seasonal Flu Vaccine has run out because 

the production has been shifted to make H1N1 vaccination.  The Health 

Department is have a tough time predicting what Gallatin County will be 

getting and when in terms of H1N1 vaccinations.  They generally do not 

hear more than a day or two before it arrives.  They got their first 500 

doses last week, but don’t know when they will get their next shipment, 

or how many doses it will be.  The distribution is based on a complex 

algorithm.  The first allotment has been distributed to local care 

providers based on a percentage of their projected need.  The Health 

Department will be holding a first responder H1N1 immunization clinic 

on Saturday (10/17) from 9:00 until 11:00 at the Health Department.  If 

you have not been receiving H1N1 information directly from the Health 

Department, and wish too, please call them at 582-3100.  When they 

get more doses available, they are willing to come out and do 

vaccination clinics throughout the county upon request. 
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Schools •  

Training & 

Exercise 

• I-300 in Livingston (11/12-13/09) 

Public Education •  

Volunteers Active 

in Disaster 

•  

Communications  •  

Other • Randall Lynch from the Manhattan Water Treatment Plant gave an 

overview of the facility and it’s capability for decontamination and 

sheltering. 

Next meeting • November 19, 2009 @ 7:30 am – Gallatin County EOC 
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Upcoming Activities 

 
Upcoming Meetings 

• October 21 – Fire Council Issues 

• November 3 – Red Cross DAT 

• November 12– Fire Council Communications 

• November 18 – Fire Council Issues 

 

Upcoming Training 

• November 12-13 – ICS-300, Livingston 

• November 17-18 – EOC Training Class, Columbus 

• January 13-14 – ICS-300, Great Falls 

• January 26-27 – ICS-300, Missoula 

• February 10-11 – ICS-400, Great Falls 

• March 2-3 – ICS-400, Missoula 

Upcoming Exercises 

•  

 


